Clerk’s Notice

Effective January 1, 2007, all orders submitted to the U. S. Bankruptcy Court, Northern
District of Ohio, for Judge Arthur I. Harris must be submitted electronically using the
Electronic Case Filing E-Orders module. Although the practice of e-mailing orders to
Judge Harris’s order box must be discontinued on January 1, 2007, practitioners who
wish to submit orders electronically may begin effective immediately.

Be advised that training is not required prior to practitioners commencing E-Order
submission. However, if such training would be useful to any practitioner or support
personnel, contact Josiah Sell, Supervisor, at 216.615.4333. Instructions pursuant to
E-Order submission can be obtained in the ECF Attorney Manual located on the Court’s
website under Electronic Case Filing.

Kenneth J. Hirz, Clerk of Court
United States Bankruptcy Court
Northern District of Ohio

Date of Issuance: December 4, 2006



